
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year One Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 6 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is: Amazing Animals 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be completing some research on animals from Marwell 

Zoo that we will be making posters about over the next few weeks. On 

Friday we will be writing about our exciting (hopefully dry) trip to Marwell 

Zoo. 

Mathematics In Maths we will be looking at shape patterns, continuing repeating 

patterns and creating our own for friends to complete. We will then apply 

what we have learnt about shape patterns to number patterns and learn 

how to work out what comes next in the sequence. On Friday we will be 

doing some problem solving about our trip to the zoo. 

Topic In Science we will be learning about the five senses and sorting different 

experiences by which sense we think is involved. We will be continuing our 

work with the Boomwhackers in Music and hopefully children will be able to 

perform some compositions as a group this week. Following on from our 

research on an animal from Marwell Zoo the children will be using 

plastercine to make a model of their animal.  

 

Marwell Zoo – Thursday 8th June – Please refer to your ParentMail for detailed information 

about our trip. We will be leaving school promptly at 9.15am so please ensure your child arrives 

to school on time before 9am. Children need: to wear their PE kits (which we will send home on 

Wednesday after school), two water bottles, a raincoat, a sun hat (We’re keeping everything 

crossed), to wear sunscreen and a packed lunch (in a disposable bag). 

We would like to thank the Year 1 Parent Reps for their efforts in raising money for our trip 

with the ice cream sale. We would really appreciate your voluntary contributions of £17.50 per 

child. Please also ensure you give us your permission for your child to join the trip by 

Thursday. We don’t want to leave anyone behind. 

Thank you, 

 

   Miss P-F and Miss Hiles    


